You are cordially invited for the first

Mid-Atlantic Deanery event!
On January 25, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. members of the
| Mid-Atlantic Deanery will be gathering at
St. Vladimir’s in Philadelphia, Pa
for our first ever

Nativity Carol Sing-A-Long

We invite you to bring music for carols that you
sing within your parish and
join us for a sing-a-long.
Not a concert, but rather a time to get together
and rejoice in song, celebrating the
Nativity of our Lord. ‘
We will gather at St. Vladimir’s, Philadelphia,
share carols, and enjoy light refreshments.
Please share this flyer with all choir members

and all parishioners.

For more information contact — Natalie Bilynsky
nsufler@aol.com 610-892-7315

Please RSVP by January 19




